
From: feedback@bill10courtchallenge.org  
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 2:05 PM 
To: 800 Clergy 
Subject: Bill10CourtChallenge.Org - Follow-up Report #5 

Reference:   

Bill 10 – Act to Amend the Alberta Bill of Rights to Protect Our Children 

A. My email sent 08/22/2017 - Bill10CourtChallenge.Org – Follow-up Report #4 

1 – Recent Activities by Bill10CourtChallenge.Org 

The first, second and third of four video presentations are now available for viewing online.  Within a 
few weeks all four will be posted on the website.  

Video 1 – Gender Ideology Puts Our Children at Risk (Go to Resources and then Videoes) 

Video 2 – Gay-Straight Alliance Law Violates Freedoms of Religion and Association  

Video 3 – Discrimination in Child Rearing and Education is a Parental Right  

Video 4 – Institutional Bullying Violates Freedoms of Religion and Speech (early September release) 

2 – Request to Clergy 

Prayer is requested for the Holy Spirit to reveal to Believers the truths surrounding Bill 10 legislation 
and associated Education Ministry guidelines. Pray for Christ’s hand upon this matter. Circulate 
these videos to small groups for study. If presently too busy, please ask someone to view the videos 
initially on your behalf. Pray for wisdom and discernment within the Body of Believers in responding 
to this further anti-Christian encroachment into Alberta schools and erosion of parental rights.  

Peace and Grace in Christ. 

 

Carman Bradley 
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